
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Nursery Newsletter – Term 4 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We hope you had a lovely half term. We are really looking forward to the term ahead and have 
many exciting, activities planned.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
To further the children’s development and engagement with these book topics, we are very 
excited to share that we will be collecting some chicken eggs to incubate and then watch them 
hatch and grow throughout the term.  
 
 
So far, the children have enjoyed immersing themselves into The Three Billy Goats Gruff and we 
look forward to seeing where they go with it.  
 

 

World Book Day 
 

On Thursday, 6th March we will be celebrating World Book Day. We would encourage the 
children to dress up as a character from a book if they wish and bring in their favourite book 
from home to share with their friends.  
 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 
 

On Friday, 4th April we will be hosting an Easter Bonnet parade. We would encourage 
children to make an Easter Bonnet at home with their family and wear it that day for the 
parade - More details to follow.  
 
 
 

 

Our learning focuses for this term... 
 

 Chicken Licken – All Children 
 Six Little Chicks - Preschool 
 Handas Hen – 2 year old room 
 Cluck, cluck, duck – 2 year old room  
 Easter – All Children  

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mother’s Day Stay and Play 
 

On Wednesday, 26th March at 8.30am and 2.15pm we will be having a Mother’s day stay and 
play event for our female carers. It will give you an opportunity to come and play with your 
child, have a snack and sing some rhymes. (Please choose one session depending on your child’s 
hours.) Unfortunately, we cannot offer this opportunity on any other day due to other school 
commitments and events.  

 
Notices 
 

 Please make sure you have a labelled water bottle every day.  
 Please can all children have a pair of wellies that stay in Nursery. 
 Please remember to write children’s names in all their belongings.  
 It is always useful to have a spare change of clothes in bags for those little 

accidents. 
 Please make sure children are dressed appropriately for the weather.  

 

 
We are always more than happy to help in any way we can and we would welcome you talking 
to us whenever you need to.  
 
Thank you once again, for all of your support. We really do appreciate it.  
We look forward to lots more exciting learning experiences ahead.  
 
The Nursery Team  
 
 
 

Useful resources to support reading at home 
 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/#  

https://www.storyberries.com/  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/stories  

https://www.getepic.com/promo - 30 Day Free Trial  

https://readingeggs.co.uk/ - 30 Day Free Trial  


